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Third Northern Mariana Islands Constitutional Convention 

Second Floor, Joeten Dandan Center 
Caller Box 10007, Saipan, MP 96950 

Tel. No.: (670) 235-0843 Fax No.: (670) 235-0842 

JUN. 2 ! 12x5 

The Honorable Froilan C. Tenorio 
Governor of the Northern Mariana Islands 
Caller Box 10007 
Saipan, MP 96950 

Dear Governor Tenorio: 

In my letter of June 20.1 have informed you regarding public hearings scheduled 
by the Committee on Executive Branch and Local Government for next Tuesday, 
June 27, 1995. Various issues relating to Article In  (Executive Branch) will be 
aired on that occasion. including questions pertaining to the Office of the Attorney 
General. It is for that reason that I am writing this letter. 

We are aware from public reports that your Administration retained an outside 
law firm from Oregon to evaluate the Office of the Attorney General in the 
Commonwealth of the Northern Mariana and that such a report was submitted to 
you. 

The Committee on Executive Branch and Local Government has asked me to 
request for a copy of the law firm report relating to the Office of the Attorney 
General. . We believe that our deliberations regarding this important office, 
looking for ways to strengthen it, would be greatly aided if we had the benefit of 
such a report. Please let me know if delivery of the report can be made before the 
public hearings next week. 

Thank you for your continued support of this Convention. 

Sincerely, 

HERMAN T. GUERRERO 
President 


